



This half term's forest principle: teamwork

This week at Steeton Primary School ...

- · Well done to our girls' cricket team, who travelled to Knaresborough on Wednesday. They played unbelievably well and secured a 3rd place finish in the Yorkshire final. Well done to: Hollie, Alice, Haniya, Florence, Lola, Anna, Kara and Annabel...and thanks to parents and grandparents for transporting and
- An author came to visit KS2 he sang as well. Everyone really enjoyed the experience.
- Zaynah in Silver Birch met a panel of judges from the NHS this week to present her poster design. She got through the first round and this was the national selection. We await to hear if she has won. Her presentation was articulate and very inclusive - well done!
- · Silver Birch had a forest school day on Thursday. There was lots of fun had with water and squirty bottles.
- · Annie, Areeba, Lilly and Ellie in Year 5 attended a languages fair at South Craven on Thursday along with 50 other Year 5's from local schools. They played games, sang songs and took part in activities in German and French. Bien!
- · We have been accepted in an application for the very first Reading for Pleasure Quality Mark from The Open University and UK Literacy Association. This is very exciting as it will be an official stamp of approval for all our hard work. It is a year's worth of work but will be worth it.





